

High Storrs Road, Sheffield, S11 7LG 0114 266 3137

Head Teacher: Mrs Emma Hardy enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk www.ecclesallprimary.co.uk

Re: Hawkshead Trip Tuesday 4th - Friday 7th June 2024

Friday 18th May 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

All the children have done so well this week whilst SATS exams have been taking place and we are now really looking forward to our Hawkshead Residential. Thank you to everyone for completing the various forms and consent documents that we require for this trip. There may well be a few conversations to clarify information over the next week or so.

We can now confirm that the staffing for this trip will be: Mr Willatt, Miss Gray, Ms Raynor, Miss Woolley, Mr Fretter, Ms Young, Miss Browne and two volunteers, Annabelle Winnall and Jasmine Westnedge. We have also pre-ordered (and let the YHA know about any dietary requirements) all our food while we are away – sounds delicious!!

Here are just a few reminders ahead of our departure on Tuesday 4th June.

- Arrive at school from 8.00am we will be leaving school promptly at 8:30 am.
- Please leave luggage for the coach at the top end of the car park. A member of staff will be waiting
 there to welcome the children from 8.00am. Children should then take any small hand luggage and
 go to the main playground where their teachers will be. Please be careful in the car park as staff cars
 will be moving in this area.
- All medicines need to be handed in on arrival to Miss Gray very clearly labelled with name and dosage.
- If your child has an inhaler, please name it and make sure that they have it with them.
- If your child is prone to travel sickness, we kindly request that they are given a travel sickness tablet the morning before we leave. Please put a tablet for the return journey in a named envelope and hand in to Miss Gray.
- A packed lunch with a drink (non fizzy & NO NUTS PLEASE) is needed for lunch time.
- 2 pairs of trainers 1 pair will get wet
- Please name ALL clothing especially Leaver's Hoodies
- Children can bring £5 total {in coins please}. £2 for an ice- cream and £1 each day for treats.
- Do not bring any treats/sweets of your own food is not permitted in the dormitories.
- No mobile phones/smart watches or electronic games/devices are allowed.
- Please be reassured that if we have any issues, we will contact you.
- Internet dependent, we will keep you up to date with photographs on Facebook and Instagram.
- We aim to be back at EPS at 4.00pm on Friday 7th June. We will send a text on the Friday afternoon with a more accurate ETA.

Once again, thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Guy Willatt

Deputy Head